
  

 
      

 
 

           

 

      

          
      

       
           

       

        
        

        

 

 

   

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – April 25, 2024 

Public Safety Contract with the Town of Bennett Ending May 1st 

Adams County, Colo. (April 25, 2024): 

At 12:00 AM on May 1, 2024, the Adams County Sheriff’s Office will no longer provide law enforcement 
services within the Town of Bennett. 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is appreciative of the partnership built and maintained with the Town of 
Bennett and its residents through the years. At midnight on May 1st the Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office will 
take over all law enforcement services within the town limits of Bennett. 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office has diligently worked toward a seamless transition so the residents 
would not be negatively impacted. We look forward to participating in community events hosted by the Town 
of Bennett and supporting the town, its residents, and residents of the surrounding area. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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